
 

CITY OF LEMON GROVE 

NOTICE INVITING BIDS 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Lemon Grove, California will accept sealed bids by the Public Works Department, 

3232 Main Street, Lemon Grove, CA 91945, prior to the bid closing time of 10:00 a.m., Tuesday, January 28, 2025.  

Bids will then be publicly opened and read aloud. Bids shall be submitted in plain, sealed envelopes, marked on 

the outside with the project title: Edding Drive Storm Drain Improvements (Contract No. 2025-08). A Bid Security 

in the amount of ten percent (10%) of the Lump Sum Base Bid shall accompany the Bid.  The successful bidder 

will be required to furnish the City with a Performance Bond equal to 100% of the successful bid, and a Payment 

Bond equal to 100% of the successful bid, prior to execution of the Contract. 

 

The project consists of replacing approximately 300 lineal feet of 18” & 24” diameter CMP with 18” and 24” 

diameter HDPE storm drain pipe.  The pipe replacement is predominately within an easement on private 

property with limited access. The work includes protection of existing structures, installation of storm drain pipe 

man holes, and catch basins, restoration of surface improvements including concrete driveways, wood fences, 

retaining walls, street trenching and repair and tree removal/replacement. The City of Lemon Grove is 

requesting bids from qualified contractors possessing a current State of California “Class A” General Engineering 

License or C-34 Pipeline Contractor License at the time the Contract is awarded.   

 

All contractors and subcontractors must be registered with the Department of Industrial Relations pursuant to 

Labor Code section 1725.5. A mandatory Pre-Bid Conference will be held on January 21, 2025 at 10:00 a.m.  The 

meeting location will be on site at northern cul-de-sac of Edding Drive. The project documents include the 

Standard Specifications for Public Works Construction (Green Book), 2021 Edition; the San Diego Area Regional 

Standard Drawings, current Edition on the date of bid opening; the project plans, and the contact documents. 

Plans, specifications, instructions to bidders and bidder’s proposal forms may be examined and downloaded at: 

https://www.lemongrove.ca.gov/business-development/contracting-opportunities/.  For further information 

contact Ed Walton, City Engineer, at (619) 825-3821 or by email at ewalton@lemongrove.ca.gov. 
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